
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS
BOX 7553

AUSTIN 12

INSTITUTE OF LATIN AMERICAN STUDIES

August 23, 1956

Dr. José Vicens Vives
Seminario de Historia Moderna
Universidad de Barcelona

Barcelona, Spain

Querido Amigo:

I am happy to be able to inform you that Professor
Willard A. Smith of the Department of History of the Uni­

versity of Toledo has recently arrived in Spain in order to

carryon historical research relating to the history of

Spain in the twentieth century. Professor Smith is a

serious and competent researcher, and I know that he will
make excellent use of any material that he finds on this
topic. I have taken the liberty of suggesting to him that
he call upon you for assistance and advice. Any aid that
you can provide will be deeply appreciated.

With best wishes,

Cordially yours,

Lewis- Hanke
Director
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